
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We would like to welcome you all back to a new term, after what was 

hopefully a relaxing Easter Break. The children have returned in 

great spirits and we look forward to what will hopefully be a joyous 

term for us all.  

 

As mentioned previously, we have reinstated our school Twitter page, 

which will be updated frequently with all the great things that are 

happening in our school. Please do follow us @SMSPgorleston. 

 

Usually around this time of the year, when we have parents evenings, 

we ask our parents to complete a survey. However, this time please 

can we ask that you take the time to go the Ofsted Parent View 

Website to complete a survey on what you think of our school. Please 

follow this link to do this – you will need to register but it shouldn’t 

be a long process. https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/ 

 

Please do continue to check our school app for any important updates 

and communication. 

 

Warmest best wishes, 

Mrs Block 
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Our Mission 
Statement 

Through nurturing 
trust and strong 

relationships, our 
learning adventure 
will see each and 
every one of us 
thrive in God’s 

love. 
 
 

Values 
 

Believe 
Respect 

Love 

Trust 

Contact Details 

office@smspprimary.norfolk.sch.uk 
 

01493 445117  @SMSPgorleston 
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Absences 

If your child is off school, please can you tell us 

the details of their absence/illness when leaving 

your message on the absence line. This is 

especially important at present, due to Covid. 

 
Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check 

Year 4 parent’s guide for Multiplication Table 

Check. This will take place between 7th and 25th 

June. Please follow the below link for more 

information. 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/governm

ent/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/f

ile/971837/2021_Information_for_parents_Mul

tiplication_tables_check_WEBHO.pdf 
 
 
Rewards 
 

Stars of the Week: 

 

Reception – Amira and Roguen 

Year 1 – Anthony and Wiktoria 

Year 2 – Abbi and Crystal 

Year 3 – Madalena and Angelina 

Year 4 – Maggie Mai and Millie 

Year 5 –Archie and Caitlin 

Year 6 – James and Harry 

 

Well done to all our star workers – such a great 

start to your return. 

 

 

Reading Record: 

Reading Record winners for this week are Year 4 

with 93% of the class reading each night this 

last week. Well done year 4! 

 

Please can we ask that children read each night 

to a parent or older sibling, and that this is 

recorded in their school diary, to go towards the 

classes weekly reading total. 

 

If your child is an independent reader, please 

record that you have seen them read 

independently instead. 
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Help in a crisis 

 

https://www.nsft.nhs.uk/Find-

help/Pages/Help-in-a-

Crisis.aspx 

FirstResponse is a 24/7 

helpline offering immediate 

advice, support and signposting 

for people with mental health 

difficulties. 

If you are experiencing 

something that makes you feel 

unsafe, distressed or worried 

about your mental health you 

can now call the helpline 

on 0808 196 3494 

 

Norfolk and Waveney Mind 

telephone support line 

The Telephone Support Line 

provides a listening ear, 

emotional support, coping 

strategies, signposting and 

practical advice for people 

living in Norfolk and Waveney. 

This includes help with 

developing plans to tackle and 

limit crisis situations.  

Visit the Norfolk and Waveney 

Mind helpline website, or 

call 0300 330 5488, to find 

out more about accessing this 

support. 

Opening times: weekdays 4pm - 

midnight, weekends 10am – 

midnight. 
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Experiencing low mood, stress or 

anxiety? 

Self-refer to our Wellbeing 

services, which are run 

in partnership with the Mind 

charity. 

Visit www.wellbeingnands.co.uk 

 or call 0300 123 1503 

If you have more complex problems, 

visit your GP and discuss how you 

are feeling. They can refer you into 

our services, if appropriate. 

 

 

Just One Norfolk 

 

https://www.justonenorfolk.nhs.uk/ 

The ‘go to’ health website for 

Norfolk. 

 

If you have any 

questions about 

what your child 

is learning or 

how you can 

help your child 

at home, please 

arrange an 

appointment 

with the class 

teacher.  
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Prayer 
 

 

St Mary and St 

Peter, Pray for 

us. 

 

This Week’s Prayer
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Friday 26th March                       End of Term 

Monday 12th April                        Pupils return 

Friday 28th May                           Half term begins 

Monday 7th June                          Pupils return 

Friday 18th June   Year 6 Eaton Vale Trip 

Wednesday 23rd June                  New Reception intake parents evening 2021 

Friday 2nd July                            School reports emailed to parents 

Tuesday 6th July                          Sports Day KS1am KS2pm 

Friday 9th July                             Year 6 Performance 6pm 

Friday 16th July                            Last day of term 1pm finish 

2nd and 3rd September                  INSET (Staff only) 

Monday 6th September                 Pupils return 

 

 

Upcoming Events 


